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Ms. Professor
He Congzhi
Room 214, College of Humanities and Development Studies (COHD)
China Agricultural University (West campus)
Beijing 100193, PR 
China

REF. INVITATION LETTER

Dear Professor He Congzhi,
On behalf of the Universidade Federal do Rio Grande do Sul (UFRGS), I am honored to 

invite you to visit our university in December this year. 
We invite you to come to Brazil from December 2nd to December 13th, 2023.
This visit aims to carry out a work mission to develop academic activities foreseen in 

the project entitled “China and its Impacts on Rio Grande do Sul – comparative studies on the 
internationalization  of  the  agri-food  system”,  which  is  financed  by  the  Public  Notice 
FAPERGS/CAPES 06/2018 -  Internationalization,  granted  via  Grant  Term:  19/2551-0000724-8, 
process number 19/2551-0000724-8.

We  highlight  that  travel  and  accommodation  costs  will  be  covered  by  the  project 
FAPERGS/CAPES  06/2018  -  Internationalization,  project  title  above  mentioned.  She  will  not 
receive any remuneration from UFRGS.

We  also  recommend  that  she  request,  from  a  Brazilian  Consulate  in  China,  the 
appropriate visa for her stay in Brazil and perform of her activities at UFRGS.

We remain  at  your  disposal  and hope to  deepen our  international  cooperation  with 
China, through the presence of Professor He Congzhi at UFRGS.

Carla Andréa Delatorre
Dean for International Affairs

Federal University of Rio Grande do Sul (UFRGS)
Brazil
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